
 

8755 W. Higgins Road       Product Change Notice (PCN) 

Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 

www.littelfuse.com 

 

 

Wednesday, May 3, 2023 
 
 
 
LFPCN2305001 
 
Product termination notice FMD15-06KC5, FMD15-06KC5-PT 
 
 
To our valued customers and partners, 
 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you about the termination of the part numbers FMD15-06KC5 and 
FMD15-06KC5-PT (power MOSFET with HyperDyn FRED in a boost topology). 
 
 
A last time buy is possible until May 30th 2023. 
 
 
Littelfuse recommends the MXB12R600DPHFC as an alternative product with similar specification. 
Please contact your Littelfuse sales representative or Field Application Engineer for more 
information. 
 

 
 
Best Regards, 
Francois Perraud 
Product Marketing Manager, SiC and multichip discrete 
Littelfuse, Inc. 

 
 
 
 




